
To The Mason Trust 

Thank you for selecting me for a grant towards 

my banger racing safety equipment. 

 

 

 

The grant I was awarded was spent on: 

• Hans device  

 

• Hans Device helmet posts  

 

• Hans device 16” tether  

 

Being lucky enough to receive this grant has helped me better myself as a 

racing driver due to now feeling very safe when in the car. The Hans device has 

not once let me down since purchasing this, which means not once have I 

suffered whiplash or an injury since due to the Hans device restricting 

movement. 

I also now believe in my self when on the track as I am not anxious about being 

hurt which has resulted in me picking up many 1st places and top 3 finishes. 

One of these top 3 finishes was 3rd in the East Anglian Championship. 

The season has now come to an end and will resume in January which I hope 

to be making a step up into the Rookie Bangers which are much faster and 

involves a lot of crashing so the Hans device will definitely be a main part of 

being able to make this step up so I can only thank all of you at The Mason 

Trust. 

I just want to say another big Thankyou to The Mason Trust for making my 

racing career so much more enjoyable. I appreciate this so much. Thank you to 

everyone involved! I have attached some pictures on the page below.  

Many Thanks Harry Block 



 

 


